
May 31, 2023

Dear Fountain Park Quilting Friends,

    I hope that you are doing well and that you have had a great year!! 
Fountain Park fun begins on July 15 this year!   
   
    Due to changes in our lifestyles, Wrena and I are going to try 
something different this year.  We are offering Open Sew Time from 
1:00 to 3:00 P.M. Monday through Friday of both weeks, as usual.  This 
year, we encourage each of you to bring projects that you have wanted 
to do, or that you have started and want to finish.  We will be there as 
much as possible to assist you in helping you get started, answering 
questions, or giving advice. 

     We have noticed that the last few years the interest in displaying 
quilts for the quilt show has diminished, and our group participation 
has also become smaller, so we have decided to cancel the quilt show 
this year. We would enjoy seeing quilts or projects that you have 
finished, that you would like to share with the group, so bring them 
along for show and tell.  

     We are looking forward to seeing you!  Feel free to contact me at 
(765) 491-1213 if you have any questions!

Sincerely,

Cathy Purtzer 


